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August 12, 1993

MEMCRANDUM TO: C. J. Heltemes, Jr.
Deputy Director for Generic
Issues and Rulemaking, RES

FROM: John T. Larkins
Executive Director, ACRS

SUBJECT: PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO 10 CFR PARTS 19 AND 20:
CONTROLLED AREA, OCCUPATIONAL DOSE, AND TRAINING
CRITERIA

During the 40CLn meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor
Safeguards, August 5-6, 1993, the Committee decided not to review
the subject proposed rule changes. The Comnittee appreciates your

efforts in keeping it apprised regarding this matter.

FE; ES)dls—o—ﬂh1p zfézf1
John T. Larkins
Executive Director, ACRS

Reference:

Memorandum dated July 30, 1993, from C. J. Heltemes, Jr., RES, to
John T. Larkins, ACRS, Subject: ACRS Review of Proposed Amendments
to 10 CFR Parts 19 and 20: Controlled Area, Occupational Dose, and
Training Criteria

cc: 8. Chilk, SECY
J. Blaha, EDO
M. Taylor, EDO
E. Beckijord, RES
G. Sege, RES
A. Roecklein, FES
H. Pastis, NR©
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